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Editorial Office
World Journal of Gastroenterology
Editorial Department, Room 903, Building D
No. 62 Dongsihuan Zhonglu
Chaoyang District
Beijing 100025
China


Dear Editors,
	
	My name is Thomas O´Hearn,II  MA and I am the on-staff English language proofreader and editor at the Institute for Clinical and Experimental Medicine in Prague.

This letter is to confirm that I have proofread and revised Dr. Jirsa´s article, “ABCB4 mutations underlie hormonal cholestasis but not pediatric idiopathic gallstones” for submission to your journal.
The article was rendered into American English, is free of grammatical error and, I believe, will meet your standards for publication.
With best regards
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